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Dear Sirs

I refer to the above-captioned matter and the article on page 19 of Southern Courier issue of
March 6, 2018.

A response rate of less than 5 percent for the survey is so ridiculously low that evidently the
survey is a failure. 

In addition, the article stated that: "There has been a disturbing lack of transparency, honesty
and full disclosure."
If this is true, then the survey is obviously invalid.

The article also stated that: "Randwick Council is the only council in Sydney that claims it can't
maintain basic services without an additional increase over the 2.3% set by IPART." If this is so,
then it is utterly alarming.

I await Randwick Council's response to the aforesaid article in the Southern Courier.

Regards
Kia Wang
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